
  École Salish Secondary School 
 
  7278 184 St., Surrey, B.C. V3S 4N2  
 
 

ÉCOLE SALISH SECONDARY SCHOOL PAC SCHOLARSHIP  
GRADUATING CLASS OF 2024 

 
 

École Salish Secondary School Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) is proud to offer two 
$500.00 scholarships. PAC scholarships are open to all Salish students graduating in 2024. 
Deadline for application is June 1st, 2024 
 
The objective of the École Salish Secondary PAC SCHOLARSHIP is to provide financial support 
for a Salish Student who is graduating in 2024 and have plans to continue with their post 
secondary education.  ALL grad students interested in applying are only requested to submit 
a short essay (max 250 words).  One scholarship will be chosen on merit and second will be 
chosen by a random draw.   ALL Grad students are encouraged to apply.   

 

Winners will provide the following by July 30th, 2024 to receive the funds. 

- Contact us at salishpacpres@gmail.com for instructions 

- Graduate from École Salish Secondary school by July 30th, 2024 

- Provide proof of registration and acceptance to a post-secondary institution 

 
Applicants must complete and return the attached application by email to 

salishpacpres@gmail.com by June 1st,  2024. 
 

GOOD LUCK AND THANK YOU FOR APPLYING! 
ÉCOLE SALISH SECODARY PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 2024 

 
 
 
 



  École Salish Secondary School  
 
  
      7278 184th St. Surrey, B.C.V4N 5V2 
 

ÉCOLE SALISH SECONDARY SCHOOL PAC SCHOLARSHIP  
GRADUATING CLASS OF 2024 

 
SEND US AN EMAIL (salishpacpres@gmail.com) WHICH INCLUDES THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION 

 
PERSONAL INFORMATION 
FULL NAME:  ____________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________ 
CONTACT #: ____________________________________________________________ 
EMAIL:  ____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
PLEASE PROVIDE US WITH A SHORT ESSAY (250 WORDS MAX) TO THE 
FOLLOWING QUESTION: 

 
 
HOW WOULD YOU DESCRIBE YOUR BEST EXPERIENCE AT ÉCOLE SALISH 
SECONDARY? 
 
        

 
Please submit to salishpacpres@gmail.com by JUNE 1st, 2024 

 


